
 
 

Elsternwick Park Oval 1  

Glenhuntly Road, Elsternwick Victoria. 

U19s Team Coach 2025 
 

Coaching Position Opening – U19s Head Coach VAFA Division 1, 2025 

The Old Melburnians Football Club (OMFC) is seeking applications for the position of Under 19s Head 

Coach for the 2025 season. Reporting to the Senior Mens Head Coach and the Football Operations 

Manager, the successful applicant will be responsible for the coaching and development of our 

Under 19s team.  

Key Responsibilities  

• Manage the performance of the Under 19s team and players.  

• Providing leadership to players within the Mens football program, primarily Under 19s 

players  

• Leading U19 player development as well as team selection 

• Development of game style and strategies  

• Assisting with player recruitment on a coordinated basis with the Recruiting Team  

• Leading and organising both training and game days  

• Developing a close relationship with dedicated team manager 

• Building and developing relationships with players, coaches, committee members and key 

stakeholders  

• Setting standards for both coaches and players  

Key Criteria  

• Communication and leadership skills  

• Passion for the development of Men’s football  

• Previous experience in coaching is preferable. 

•  AFL Victoria Foundation Coaching Accreditation (Minimum).  

• Working with Children and Police Check is required.  

Background of the OMFC 

The OMFC was established in 1920 and has been a successful and competitive club within the 

Victorian Amateur Football Association in its 103-year history. In season 2025 we will field 5 teams,    

Senior Men, Senior Women, Reserves Men, Thirds Men and Under 19s.   

Application Details  

All applicants will be considered on their experience, merits and will be treated 

confidentially. For all enquiries, to express your interest please contact OMFC President 

David Elam, david.elam3@gmail.com or 0418 108 928. 
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